PlanningAlias

From: chantee lynn _
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 12:59 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Public Hearing 3040 Kilpatrick Ave

Hello City Council and Mayor Wells,

My name is Chantee, and I live at 4758 Kilmarnock Dr. Courtenay.

I am emailing to you today in support of the proposed Phase 3 at Newport Village.

I am a 3-year resident of the Comox Valley and I have noticed that Courtenay and the Comox Valley has
become an increasingly expensive place to live. There never seems to be enough housing.

We need to build more housing in Courtenay to not only maintain affordability, especially for its locals, but to
also attract new residents and create a thriving but diverse community.

I will be unable to attend the Public Hearing, but I think that it is very important that the council vote in favour
of this project.

Thank you,

Chantee

4758 Kilmarnock Dr. Courtenay



